
I completely oppose SB 857.  I have lived on the upper Willamette river for 17 years.  There is no scientific documented and 
reviewed research that backs the proponents of this legislation.  We are talking about 8 weeks a year and of that only 3 days per 
week that the river is being used for higher levels of boating recreation.  24 days out of 365 days.  Please do not continue to take 
away safe activities that are enjoyed by Oregon families.  Robert Rodriguez 


